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TUESDAY, October 26, 2021

… Modeling Challenge is here

Turkey Creek Division is planning a in-person meeting at the Merriam Community Center,  
Tuesday, October 26, 2021, 7:00 pm.  

Location:
Merriam Community Center
6040 Slater Street
Merriam, Kansas 66202

Covid should not be an issue unless the world shuts down!

Ron Marsh,
Superintendent
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September 28th Clerk’s Report

Our Superintendent Ron Marsh couldn’t make it so Ray 
Brown filled in for him. Don’t forget the sq footer, you still 
have more than enough time with 4 weeks left to get it 
started and finished.   We are giving out 2 $25 gift 
certificates for the best 2.

We had about 15 people tonight at our new location at 
the Merriam community center and had a very nice room. 

Ken Jenkins put on a great clinic on Grain Elevators and 
how they work. If I remember right he said he had about 
17 on his layout mostly scratch built or kit bashed. 

Chicken Man did a great job finding a location at the 
Merriam Community Center for us t meet for the next 3 
months. Maybe as he is flying over the city he will spot 
another good location for us meet. Don’t forget we will 
have Turkey Creek show next August so reach out to Ron 
and put your name in the ring to help out. It will be at the 
Lenexa Community Center at Phlumm and Santa Fe in old 
town Lenexa where we used to have it. Tables may fill up 
fast so get yours early if you plan to find a new home for 
stuff you know you will never put together. 

That’s all for now, Steve.

Ray Brown substituting 
for Superintendent.



… Max 12” X 12” (any scale)

… Models do not have to be complete!

… Every entry/each modeler gets a
chance to win a $25 gift certificate
(one entry per person)

… October 26th
… Modeling Challenge is upon us

VOLUME 18, October 2021 … A Randomly Occurring Notice



 First Place overall
 Second Place overall
 Third Place overall
 Most Whimsical (Red Bull Award)
 Best Special Effects (sound, lighting, animation)
 Best use of a Make-and-Take model

2021 Challenge
by Rusty Rails

The October TCD meeting date is drawing closer and we have several new additions to 
the list of those who have committed to participate in this years’ Modeling Challenge. 
Thank you to all who have indicated that you will participate!  Even with these new 
additions, I will take this opportunity to push all others to complete, work on, or begin a 
model entry for the 2021 Modeling Challenge. The Challenge is one of the highlights of 
the Turkey Creek Division’s annual calendar. It provides an opportunity for all member to 
participate with others. As an additional incentive to bring an entry, we will have a 
drawing for two $25 gift certificates. Everyone bringing an entry will be eligible for the 
drawing.

The Challenge will be held is essentially the same manner as in previous years. The most 
significant change from past years is the limitation of the entry size to one-foot square. 
Please don’t let this be a disincentive to your decision to enter a model. It’s fun! Limit 
one (1) model per person eligible for awards. Additional models will be considered for 
“display only”.

The Awards



TURKEY CREEK ANNUAL
TRAIN SHOW & MEET

Will Be Back!

!! AUGUST 6, 2022 !!
We are returning to

Lenexa Community Center
13420 Oak Street, Lenexa, KS

(about Pflumm & 93rd St)

The papers are signed …

The deposit has been made …

The place is ours!!!

Now talk is over…

We have to JUST DO IT! 

!!! More to Come !!!


